MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, July 25, 2012 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Shelvy Myers, Earnestine White, John Williams and Melissa Green.  FICM Supervisor Patty Wilhite represented the agency as County Director Mark Akridge was in Gainesville for a meeting.      

New board member Melissa Green was welcomed.  Ms. Green was appointed to replace Alice Worthan who’s term on the Board ended June 30, 2012.  Ms. Green’s term began July 1, 2012 and will run through June 30, 2017.

The Board member training power point presentation was reviewed with the Board along with information concerning confidentiality.  Each Board member was given a copy of the DFCS Board member handbook.  

The Board will discuss electing a new chairperson at next month’s meeting.  
The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.  
The monthly county expenditures report was discussed and approved.  

The Office of Family Independence and Social Services reports were discussed.

Meeting adjourned.  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 29, 2012 at 4:00 p.m.  
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